
 

 

 

Memo 
 

Date:  February 12, 2025   

 
To:  Priests 
 
From: Fr. Pedro Poloche, director, Ongoing Formation of Priests 

 
Re:  Save the date—Lenten Day of Reflection  
 

           
 

Brothers in Christ, 
 
Even though Easter is later this year, plans are already underway for our 
annual Lenten Day of Reflection, scheduled for Tuesday, April 15, at the 
Cathedral of Christ the King. 
 
I am pleased to announce that our very own Fr. Tim Hepburn, who currently 
serves as the pastor of St. Michael Catholic Church in Gainesville, will be our 
facilitator.  
 
As you know, our reflection is part of a full day of activities that you will not 
want to miss. We will begin with coffee and fellowship, followed by the Day of 
Reflection, lunch, Chrism Mass, sacrament of reconciliation and a dinner to 
honor our jubilarians.   
 
We will send more details along with a registration link in late March.   
 
Thanks! 

 


